13- 9133

Payne, Nancy

From: Perez, Henry

Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2013 5:00 PM
To: Payne, Nancy

Subject: Street signs

Ms. Payne, Please add these requests as soon a possible to the appropriate committee.

On Sycamore and Linderman there is a sign that shows an arrow for a right turn. That was posted previous to the street
being extended at Elisa Drive. I am asking for removal of the sign with the arrow.

There is also a "No Outlet" sign just north of the intersection of Sycamore and Linderman. There is in fact an outlet since
the street was opened up on Elisa Drive. I am requesting that the sign be removed.

I am requesting a stop sign on Elisa Drive and Ostergaard Ave since there is no traffic control device at this intersection
and the neighbors are complaining that since the road has been opened up there have been several potential crashes
because of the lack of signage.

I am also requesting a road narrows sign at the intersection of Sycamore and Elisa Dr on both sides of the corner since
this now thoroughly traveled blacktop road seems very narrow and possibly not a standard size road

Thank you, Blessings,

Henry Perez

Alderman of the 12th District of Racine
Jesus Christ is Lord of All
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